
From: Pusey, Leigh Ann [mailto:lpusey@aiadc.org]  

Sent: April-05-13 9:24 AM 
To: 'Brendan.wycks@cafii.com' 

Cc: 'Janice Hilchie'; 'Hannah Grant' 
Subject: Global Federation of Insurance Associations (GFIA) 

 

Mr. Wycks – 

  

Let me start by apologizing for the confusion and missing your previous email attempts to contact me.  It 

was a mix up on our end as we had not checked the GFIA web address for recent membership inquiries.   

  

I certainly want to follow up and share with you the materials for membership in GFIA.  Attached you 

will find a few documents:  1) membership protocol which outlines the process, 2) a questionnaire to be 

filled out and returned to me, and 3) a portion of the GFIA Articles of Association relevant to 

membership criteria and responsibilities. 

  

Please review the materials and let me know if you have any questions.  You should feel free to return 

the questionnaire to me at my office address:  lpusey@aiadc.org which will ensure that it is reviewed 

promptly.   

  

Thank you again for your interest in GFIA.   

  

Have a wonderful weekend, 

  

Leigh Ann Pusey 

  

  

Leigh Ann Pusey 

President and CEO 

American Insurance Association 

2101 L Street, N.W. Suite 400 

Washington, D.C.  20037 

(202) 828-7138 

 


